
 

 

COVID-19 Update for UK Employees | 04/09/2020 
 

Regional Differences to Travel Corridor List 

This week, the Scottish and Welsh governments decided to 
remove certain locations from their travel corridors list, while 
the English government did not. We appreciate this can lead to 
confusion so wanted to clarify the situation for our employees: 
 

• From 4am on Saturday 5th September, all those in 
Scotland who return from Greece, Portugal and French 
Polynesia must self-isolate for 14 days 

• From 4am today, all those in Wales who return from Portugal and the Greek islands of Mykonos, 
Zakynthos, Lesvos, Paros and Antiparos and Crete must self-isolate for 14 days 

o Mainland Greece is currently not subject to the quarantine restrictions 
o The Azores and Madeira islands also currently remain on the travel corridors list 

• The differences between England and Scotland & Wales means that employees will need to pay 
attention to the restrictions at the place of their final destination, rather than the airport they fly 
into 

• For instance – if you fly into Bristol from Crete but live in Wales, you will need to self-isolate for 14 
days. If you fly into Cardiff from Portugal but reside in England, you currently do not need to self-
isolate  

 
Please ensure you are aware of the respective government guidelines for where you live and do not assume 
the same requirements will be in place across the UK; as we have seen throughout the pandemic, at times 
the four governments that make up our country will not always act in alignment.  
 
Remember that hefty fines can be imposed on people who do not self-isolate when they are supposed to or 
fail to provide accurate contact details. Failure to self-isolate in accordance with the regulations also puts 
our families, communities and other CEMEX employees at risk and so could lead to disciplinary action. 
 
As previously advised, if you have any questions or concerns about travel plans please ensure you speak 
with your line manager who will seek guidance from HR.  
 
For more information about the travel corridors in England visit the Government website here. 
 
For information about the travel corridors in Wales click here 
 
For further detail about the travel corridors in Scotland see here 
 

Encouraging Our Families to Follow the Four Behaviours 

You may have already seen the communication from Alberto Luis De Armas, our 
Vice-President for Organisation and Human Resources earlier this week, but if not 
we recommend you read it and share with your families.  
 
Alberto reflects on the start of the new school term and how we can act as a good 
example to our children, to encourage them to follow the four behaviours and 
prevent the spread of the virus. This is particularly important as children return to 
schools and come into contact with a greater number of people. You can read the 
letter from Alberto here.  
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors
https://gov.wales/exemptions-self-isolation-coronavirus-covid-19-html
https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-public-health-checks-at-borders/pages/exemptions/
http://www.cemexuknews.co.uk/families/covid-actions-save-lives-3/

